McGILI. UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY

FRANCIS E. LLOYD I\’Iay 11 ) 1925.

MACDONALD PROFESSOR OF BoTaNy

CARRIE M. DERICK

PROFESSOR OF MORPHOLOGICAL BOTANY

GEORGE W. SCARTH

LecTurRER

S3ir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., LL.D.,
Principal of McGill University.
My dear Sir Arthur:-

Dr. T. J. W. Burgess has presented the

Qv
Department of Botany With/a/very valuable collection of

Canadian plants completely mounted and lsbelled together
with well-constructed cases, and with a number of books on
taxonomic botany. I beg you will transmit this information
to the Governors together with my appreciation of this very
valuable gift. I would appreciate it if the Governors would
in some way acknowledge Dr, Burgess' generosity.

Yours faithfully,




